

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 16, 2008

Jeffery Hunter 5163 N. 107th St., #2 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 4, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080380

cc:



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 16, 2008

Kimberly Millner 5921 N. 66th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Millner:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 4, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080380



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 16, 2008

Lamar Nash 5140 N. 39th St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Nash:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 4, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division cc:

File 080380



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 16, 2008

Johnny Rachal 1426 E. Oklahoma Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Rachal:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 4, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080380

cc:



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 16, 2008

Corey Watkins 747 W. Land Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Watkins:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 4, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File 080380